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12 February 2015 
  
Dear Parents 
  
Now that Christmas is over and we can look forward to Spring, we are putting 
out an appeal for books which were given as Christmas presents but which, 
having been read, are unlikely to be read again!  Necessary budget cuts have 
meant that the BWS Library is unable to purchase as many books as in 
previous years. 
  
We would be extremely grateful to receive donations of good quality, teenage 
and adult titles.  The boys generally enter the school with quite a high reading 
age and our space is limited, so we wouldn’t be able to use books aimed at 
younger children. 
Books could be sent in with your son or left at Reception, clearly marked that 
they are a donation for the library.   
  
We hope you understand that any books that we are unable to use will be 
kept for school fundraising or passed on to a charity, rather than returned to 
the donor. 
  
Thank you. 
  
The Library Team 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


